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          December 16th 2022 
 
           
Dear Parents/Carers, 

What a brilliant end to the year - for the first time in three years, we have been able to have 

our usual Christmas celebrations altogether as a school and invite you to join us too. Let’s 

hope this continues in 2023.  

I am delighted to tell you that the Christmas Fair has raised approximately £4,000. Once 

again, the FOBS team has been instrumental in providing additional festive activities in 

school. A huge thank you to everyone involved and especially Nuala, who has given up so 

much time to organise the Christmas Fair. 

As we come to the end of another busy year, I would like to thank you for your ongoing 

support. We are very lucky that parents at the school do so much whether it is being part of 

the FOBS team, attending FOBS/school events, sharing your expertise and talking to the 

children, providing transport to venues or creating links with people that can enrich our 

curriculum. We are hugely grateful.  

On behalf of the whole staff team, I would like to wish you a merry Christmas and happy 

New Year. 

We look forward to seeing the children again on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison Higgins 


